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	South Carolina High School League

www.schsl.org


To:
New Principals and Athletics Directors
Re:
Seminar for Principals and Athletics Directors

A new principal and new athletics director seminar will be held at the League Office on: 
Thursday, July 11, 2019 beginning at 9:00 am.
This session has proven to be very beneficial for those who have not previously been responsible for athletic eligibility. Truthfully, with the diversity we now have and the complexity of running an athletic program, this is a great experience for anyone working with eligibility (i.e. athletic secretaries, guidance counselors). 
	
	Yes, I am a planning attend the New Principal and New Athletics Director Seminar


	Name
	

	School
	

	Position
	


	Topic(s) you would like to discuss
	

	

	


Additionally, from 1:00 pm-5:00 pm, the SC Athletics Administrators Association will conduct a Leadership Training Course (LTC 502) for all first time athletics directors at no cost. Lunch will be provided for registered participants. LTC 502 is a comprehensive guide to athletic administration prepared by the National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association. This course covers every area of athletic administration. A resource book, compiled from a nationwide search of practical materials, successful methods and innovative techniques currently in use, accompanies the class instruction providing an invaluable resource for any athletic administrator. (please bring a laptop if you are attending)
	
	 Yes, I am a planning to stay for the LTC 502 course.

             (first time athletics directors at no cost)  (Please bring laptop)


	
	No, I will not be attending the afternoon session.


Please respond by emailing this form back to schsl@schsl.org return by June 27, 2019
